Request from Liberal Learning Program Council
There is an item the Liberal Learning Program Council would like the Steering Committee to consider.  It is the addition of the Director of the Writing Program (currently Mary Goldschmidt) to the LLPC as an ex officio (voting) member.  We think that the issue of writing and writing courses is so basic to our work that the Director of the Writing Program should be a member of LLPC.  

